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February 18, 2019 
 
 
Ms. Gwen Pinson 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
Post Office Box 615 
Frankfurt, KY  40602-0615 
 
Dear Secretary Pinson: 
 
Attached for filing with the Commission are tariff pages that revise AT&T Kentucky’s 
("AT&T") Access Services Tariff to become effective on March 5, 2019. 
 
The revisions can be found on the following pages: 
 
 Section E7 – 2nd Revised Page 22.8.3 
 
With this filing, AT&T proposes to introduce standardized language for BellSouth Metro 
Ethernet Service to AT&T Switched Ethernet Service migrations.  This same standardized 
language was published in the federal jurisdiction in August 2017, and the state access 
jurisdiction was inadvertently overlooked.   
 
Should you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
James Carter 
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